ตอนที่ 3 วิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ จำนวน 30 ข้อ ได้แก่ ข้อ 71 ถึง ข้อ 100

Directions: Choose the best answer to complete correctly for each of the following sentences.

71. Nob	odyfor you.	
	a. wait	b. waits
	c. are waiting	d. were waiting
72	shirt do you like best?	
	a. When	b. Whom
	c. How	d. Which
73. She	sometimesme to carry my b	ooy.
	a. helping	b. helped
	c. help	d. helps
74. The	thief opened the door andi	n.
	a. walks	b. walk
	c. walked	d. walking
75. He	didn'this pen.	
	a. bring	b. brings
	c. brought	d. bringing
76. He	does notany money.	
	a. has	b. have
	c. had	d. hasnt
77. The	dentiststay at his clinic.	
	a. is not	b. does not
	c. are not	d. do not
78. Is th	nerefor me?	
	a. something	b. anything
	c. nobody else	d. things
79. The.	has three sides.	
	a. middle	b. circle
	c. triangle	d. square

80. My mot	ther boughteggs.			
	a. a half of	b. half a kilo of		
	c. half a dozen	d. half a dozen of		
81. Pick up	the papers and putin the box.			
	a. them	b. thum		
	c. tham	d. tem		
82. I lost n	ny credit card so I paid with			
	a. cash	b. cashe		
	c. cach	d. chash		
83. Supatra	was born on December			
	a. the three	b. three		
	c. the third	d. third		
84. To make bread, we need				
	a. salt	b. crisps		
	c. flour	d. floor		
85. She	a lot of time in traveling.			
	a. gets	b. uses		
	c. takes	d. spends		
86. Sahara	is a			
	a. dessert	b. desert		
	c. deserts	d. dassert		
87. My fatl	her goes to thefor his jogging e	very morning.		
	a. shop	b. parking		
	c. park	d. market		
88. A : ""				
В : "Ү	es, I was there last summer."			
	a. Have you ever gone to Tokyo?	b. Had you ever gone to Tokyo?		
	c. Do you ever go to Tokyo?	d. Do you ever be to Tokyo?		
89. Jim: "?" Tom: "He gave me some chocolate."				
	a. What did Mr. Richard do	b. What did he give you		
	c. Why did he give you	d. Where did he give you		

90. A	: "Hello, May I speak to Mr. Smith?"	
В	. "	
	a. I am speaking.	b. He is speaking.
	c. I am calling.	d. He is saving.

Directions: Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each question.

Color Vision

The nerves in the retina of a human eye are sensitive to three basic color areas: red / yellow, green, and blue. Some people, however, cannot see one or more of these colors. We say they are colorblind. A lot of people, especially men are "red blind", red and green look the same to them. A few people are "blue blind" they cannot see the difference between blue and yellow. Very few people are blind to all colors.

91. This ter	xt is mainly about				
	a. the retina	b. human eyes			
	c. color vision	d. three basic color areas			
92. Where	is the retina?				
	a. In colors	b. In human eyes			
	c. In the nerves	d. In colorblind			
93. Some colorblind people are					
	a. sensitive to three basic colors	b. not sensitive to black or white			
	c. not sensitive to red or blue	d. sensitive to all colors			
94. From this text we know that there arekinds of colorblind.		kinds of colorblind.			
	a. two	b. three			
	c. four	d. five			
95. From the text, which one is incorrect?					
	a. Most men are red blind				
	b. A lot of people are blind to all colors				
	c. Blue blind people cannot see the difference between blue and yellow				
	d. People are blind to some colors.				

Dolphins

For many years scientists believed that the most interesting animals after man were chimpanzees. Now, however, there is evidence that dolphins may be even more intelligent than these big apes.

Although a dolphin lives in the sea, it is not a fish. It is a mammal. It is similar in many ways, therefore, to a human being.

Scientists have discovered that dolphins have a simple language. They are able to talk to one another. It may be possible for man to learn how to talk to dolphins. But this will not be easy because dolphins cannot hear the kink of sounds man can make. If man wants to talk to dolphins, therefore, he will have to invent a third language which both he and the dolphins can understand.

Dolphins are also very friendly towards man. They often follow ships. There are many stories of dolphins guiding ships through difficult dangerous waters.

96. What animals are believed to be the most intelligent animals after man?

a. Monkeys

b. Dogs

c. Chimpanzees

d. Elephants

97. According to the evidence, what is probably the most intelligent?

a. Big apes

b. Dolphins

c. Fish

d. Seal

98. Which is not a mammal?

a. Cats

b. Dogs

c. Bats

d. Birds

99. How can dolphins talk to one another?

a. They use English.

b. They use Chinese.

c. They use a simple language.

d. They use a fish language.

100. How can man talk to dolphins?

a. By using human's language.

b. By using dolphin's language.

c. By using a third language invented by man.

d. By using mammals language.